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VETERANS EXPRESS LANES FROM GUNN HIGHWAY TO DALE MABRY HIGHWAY 
SCHEDULED TO OPEN MAY 23, 2018   

 

(TAMPA) – On May 23, 2018, the next section of express lanes on the Veterans Expressway from Gunn 
Highway to Dale Mabry Highway are scheduled to open. Customers can travel in the new lanes paying only 
the general toll amount and must have an active and properly mounted SunPass or other interoperable 
transponder. Cash or TOLL-BY-PLATE is not accepted in the express lanes and only two-axle vehicles are 
permitted.  
 
Northbound Express Lanes Entrance Locations:  
• North of Hillsborough Avenue  
• North of Wilsky Boulevard  
  
Northbound Express Lanes Exit Locations:  
• North of Wilsky Boulevard  
• North of Hutchison Road  
 
Southbound Express Lanes Entrance Locations:  
• South of Dale Mabry Highway  
• South Gunn Highway  
 
Southbound Express Lanes Exit Locations:  
• South of Gunn Highway  
• South of Hillsborough Avenue 
 
To learn more about the benefit of being a SunPass customer, please visit www.sunpass.com. To learn more 
about express lanes in Florida, please visit www.floridaexpresslanes.com 
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